
ACP Helps Low-Income Households Pay for Internet Service 
and Devices 
 
The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) helps low-income households pay for 
broadband service and internet connected devices.  ACP is a program of the Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC).  It replaces the Emergency Broadband Benefit 
(EBB) program.  
 
If your household is eligible, you can receive: 

• Up to a $30 per month discount on your internet service 
• Up to a $75 per month discount if your household is on qualifying Tribal lands 
• A one-time discount of up to $100 for a laptop, tablet, or desktop computer 

(may require a co-payment of $10 to $50) 
 
Only one monthly service discount and one device discount is allowed per household. 
To receive the connected device discount, consumers need to enroll in the ACP with a 
participating provider that offers connected services.  (Note: not all internet company 
offer device discounts.)  The internet company will provide the discount to the 
consumer. 
 
According to the FCC’s website, the following companies which operate in Deep East 
Texas participate in the ACP program: 

• AT&T 
• Consolidated Communications 
• Eastex Net 
• ElektraFi 
• Livingston Communications 
• Spectrum (Charter) 
• Suddenlink 
• Windstream 

 
To check your eligibility and apply for the program, visit this website: https://acpbenefit.org. 

https://acpbenefit.org/

	ACP Helps Low-Income Households Pay for Internet Service and Devices

